
Minutes of the ASLCC Executive Council  
Tuesday, November 7, 2017  

Heritage Room (ADM 100)  

  

 I.  Call to Order  

a. ASLCC President Clinton Howard called the meeting to order on Tuesday, 

November 7, 2017 at 11:04am.  

 II.  Members in Attendance  

a. Clinton Howard, Jake Laes, Thomas Gomez, William Braack, Scotty Renslow, 

Jenna LaFontaine, Lily James, Alayna Dalgleish, Octavio Camba  

III. Members not in Attendance  

IV. Guests in Attendance  

a. Nicholas , Justin Ford, Paz Clearwater, Traci Hilligoss, Logan Smith 

V. Adoption of Agenda   

a. Lily James moved to approve the minutes Jake Laes Seconded the motion. 

Agenda was approved as written 

VI. Adoption of Minutes  

a. Jake Laes moved to approve the minutes Lily James seconded the motion. 

Approved as written  

VII. Guest Presentations  

a. None  

VIII. Unfinished Business  

a. None  

IX.  New Business  

a. Volleyball team is using money to travel to a tournament. They will be using  

$2,310 for food and $6,500 for the hotel  

b. Logan presented the Red Devils Car Club Charter. The idea Logan had was to 

change the existing car club instead of starting a new one. The Red Devils Car 

Club charter was unanimously approved.  

c. LCC Science Fiction Club Fund Request of $590 for registration was decided to be 

discussed at a later time by Lily, Tom, and Octavio. 

d. DGSC Club requested $222 for electric candles and snacks. Lily, Tom, and 

Octavio decided to discuss it at a later time.  

  



 X.  Announcements & Round Table Reports  

a. William Braack has been preparing for the Christmas Photo. Will has also 

attended the Wellness Committee, and went through Christmas decor. 

b. Alayna Dalgleish is also working on the Photo Contest event with William. She 

also replied to emails regarding the LCC emails.  

c. Scotty Renslow has been preparing for holiday bingo and the food pantry name 

contest. 

d. Lily James attended a meeting regarding the food pantry, attended a meeting 

for trio, and booked the relaxation days.  

e. Clinton Howard has been working on new activities and rewriting the ASLCC 

bylaws.   

f. Thomas Gomez finished the google doc. On the ASLCC budget, and has been 

working with Jake on the Mascot challenge.  

g. Jenna LaFontaine took minutes for this executive council meeting, helped with 

harvest fest last week, and went through Christmas decor. 

h. Jake Laes has been working on the mascot challenge with Tom, He attended a 

tenure track meeting, and tested Christmas lights.  

i. Octavio Camba has been meeting with clubs. 

j. Paz has been cleaning out the closet so we can start the food pantry, and has an 

induction meeting for phi theta kappa soon.  

k. ASLCC President Clinton Howard made an announcement to remind everyone to 

attend their Tenure Track meetings.  

l. Lily James made an announcement saying that she booked the relaxation days 

for the finals week.  

m. Paz Clearwater made an announcement about the scholarship social at the rose 

Center, He also reminded everyone of the Holiday Photo on December 4th.  

XI.  Adjournment  

a. ASLCC president Clinton Howard adjourned the meeting at 11:43am   


